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Greetings to the Membership, 

Hopefully Mother Nature will continue with warm weather and we can continue playing golf.  Please don’t forget to 

make a tee time.  

  

Coming Soon:  Demo Dates for Callaway, Titleist, Ping and Mizuno.  

 

 

PEE WEE Golf  

Pee Wee Golf is for members’ children and grandchildren.  Ages for Pee Wee Golf are 6 to 8 years of age.  This 

clinic will include full swing, short game, etiquette, and introduction to the rules of golf.  The clinic will be TUESDAYS 

in May ending on May 23rd.  Fee for this clinic is $50 per student.  Applications are available in the Golf Shop.    

  

Club Gripping 

What a wonderful time of year to get your clubs regripped. We have grips from Golf Pride, Super-Stroke and Winn in 

stock.  Bring your whole bag, and we will inspect and regrip clubs needing new grips.  

 

Titleist ProV1 and ProV1x Promotion 

Loyalty Reward from Titleist -- Buy three dozen, get one dozen free!!  Balls must be purchased from March 16 to 

April 16, 2017, to be eligible.  Stop by the Golf Shop to take advantage of this offer.   

  

Golf Shop 

New merchandise has arrived.  We have received University of Kentucky apparel and hats for men and 

ladies.  Shoes from FootJoy for men and ladies are here.  Shoes from Ecco and Under Armour are coming 

soon.  New apparel will be arriving all this month. 

  

Golf Lessons 

Now is a great time to schedule some golf lessons.  Rates for adults are $50, and Juniors are $40.  Lessons are 

available Tuesday through Sunday.  

 

Club Fittings 

If you would like to have your clubs fitted to you or if you are interested in getting fitted for a new set of clubs or a 

new driver, schedule a fitting.  If you want to know how far each club in your bag goes or find the gaps in your 

yardages, schedule a fitting.  Call the Golf Shop at 270.554.3025 for details.   
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Golf Shop Hours 

Monday               Shop Closed --  Marshall on Course 

Weekday             8:00 - 5:00 

Weekend             8:00 - 5:00 

 

Swinging for excellence, Kevin E. Rhinehart, PGA 

 

  

Board of Directors' Meeting 

The March meeting of the RHCC Board of Directors will be held on Monday, March 13th, at 6:00 PM at the 

Rolling Hills Clubhouse.  All members are invited to attend.  

 

  

 

SPRING Membership Promotion  

We are excited to announce a Spring Membership Promotion during March and April.  We will waive the 

Initiation Fee for all new members joining when they sign a two-year contract.*   

New members can save $750 to $1,000.   

 

WIN-WIN -- In addition, any Rolling Hills members referring a new member will receive a $100 gift certificate 

to the Golf Shop or $100 off their monthly dues.   That's an extra $100 in your pocket and a new member for 

Rolling Hills!!  New members can also win when they refer someone who joins.    Membership applications 

must be received no later than April 30, 2017, to qualify.   

  

*Members who have left in last 12 months are not eligible for this promotion. 

  

  



   

FAT TUESDAY & UK BASKETBALL 

Tuesday, February 28  

Let the fun begin!!!  UK plays its last home game of the 2017 regular season against Vanderbilt on Fat 

Tuesday, so let the celebrating commence!!  The bar will be serving up Hurricanes just for the 

occasion.  Let's cheer on the Cats and drink up on Fat Tuesday!!  LET'S GO CATS!!!!   

  

 

  

  

Follow all the excitement of March Madness as our favorite teams advance to post-season play.  Don't miss 

any of the action. Share the fun with your fellow members and fans!!! Be sure to check Facebook and your 

weekly emails to see the schedule of games. 

 

Murray State kicks off OVC Championship play this Wednesday at 8:30 PM against Tennessee Tech.  The 

winner plays again Thursday against Morehead State.  UK and Louisville will finish out their regular 

seasons this week.  Watch it all at RHCC!!   

   

Tuesday, February 28 UK vs. Vanderbilt 8:00 PM 

      

Wednesday, March 1 Louisville @ Wake Forest 8:00 PM 

Wednesday, March 1 Murray State vs. Tennessee Tech 8:30 PM 

      

Saturday, March 4 UK @ Texas A&M 11:00 AM 

Saturday, March 4 Louisville vs. Notre Dame 1:00 PM 

  



 

 

Golf Course Usage Fee  

The annual Golf Course Usage Fee of $175 per membership is due in March. This fee is for all golfers at 

Rolling Hills unless you rent a golf cart or pay a $10 rider fee when you play.   If you currently pay your 

monthly dues by automatic draft, the fee will be added to your March withdrawal.  If you prefer to pay the 

fee separately and DO NOT want to have it automatically deducted OR if you do not owe the fee because 

you rent or prefer to pay the rider fee, please send an email to ldapp@comcast.net or call the office at 270-

554-4508, Ext 1.  If you currently pay your dues by check, please include the $175 fee with your March dues. 

 

   

 Ladies' Golf Association, Day League   

 The Ladies Golf Association, Day League, will kick off the 2017 season on Tuesday, April 4th.  The meeting 

will start at 9:30 a.m.and play will begin at 10:00 a.m.  Please call the Golf Shop at 270.554.3025 and sign up 

to play. 

  

   

 

 Welcome to our newest member -- Seana Garvey.  We are excited to have you as part of the Rolling 

Hills family.     

 

 

 

Lifeguards Needed 

We are now taking applications for lifeguards for the summer season. Applications are available at the 

Clubhouse. Applicants must have a current lifeguard certification to be eligible. 

------------------------------- 
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